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The City of Port Phillip is upgrading Lyell Iffla Reserve.
The final plan responds to community consultation in March

2013 on the concept plan. Construction will occur in the
2013/14 financial year.

For more information visit our:
website: www.portphillip.vic.gov.au/haveyoursay

call City of Port Phillip, ASSIST 9209 6777
email: ospace@portphillip.vic.gov.au
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